Chris O'Brien

From: Jeff Sevich <j_sevich@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 5:01 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

This is already taxed at a local, federal and state level, there does not need to be an even larger tax for people trying to
have a weekend near the beach.

Jeff Sevich
121 Aliston Ave
Middletown RI 02842



